

16th September 2022

Our First Edition

Welcome to the first edition of St Anne's weekly news! Here we will inform you of any school achievements and up and coming events.

Our aim is for our parents to get a weekly insight into life in the classroom.

We will discuss relevant topics to St Anne's School and Parish.

Holiday Club

I met this week with the PE and Sports Hub to finalise arrangements for our Holiday Club. This will be available for children from Y1-Y6 and will be starting for the October half term. You will shortly be receiving a flyer with more information and a link to book your child on. I hope that this will be of great benefit to both parents and children alike.

Tuesday 20th September

We are inviting children to dress up on this date to celebrate Roald Dahl Day (children can also wear something yellow or bring in an item to resemble a Roald Dahl book).

Please also remember that Group Parent Teacher meetings will be taking place at 3:30pm and 4:00pm. This is a wonderful opportunity to meet your child's teacher and ask any questions you may have. Year 1 will be re-arranged. TBC.

Golden Eagle Winners

Well done to this week's winners! You have worked very hard!

Reception:

Harry N & Ray

Year 1: Oneki & Finn

Year 2: Shiloh & Jaxon

Year 3: Oscar & Olive

Year 4: Margot & Taylor

Year 5: Mason &

Christopher

Year 6: Jayda & Collins

Attendance

Well done to Year 2 for achieving 100% Attendance last week!

Class	Attendance
Reception	97.7%
Year One	93.6%
Year Two	100%
Year Three	96.6%
Year Four	94%
Year Five	94.9%
Year Six	93.3%

ABSENCE = LOST OPPORTUNITY



Did You Know...?

During the School Year	Approximately	Missed Approximately
was 95%	9 Days from School	50 Lessons
was 90%	19 Days from School	100 Lessons
was 85%	29 Days from School	150 Lessons
was 80%	38 Days from School	200 Lessons
was 75%	48 Days from School	250 Lessons

Getting Your Child to School Really Matters

Year 4

Mrs. Gordon brought in today's newspaper for the Year 4 to read and browse all the beautiful picture of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Rest in peace Ma'am.



Year 6

Year 6 have absolutely blown us away with their watercolour skills. We have been reflecting on The Parable of The Good Samaritan and linking the important qualities to our school Mission Statement.

"To help every person here to **achieve** his or her best in **work** and in **play**. To **celebrate** whatever is **good** and to **follow** in the footsteps of **Jesus** by supporting and forgiving each other, For the honour and glory of God."



Welcome to our new Nursery class of 2022!



Queen Elizabeth II

We have all been extremely saddened by the news of the passing of Her Majesty The Queen. Our sincerest condolences go to her family and to the whole Nation. Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon her. May she rest in peace, Amen.

